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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2008 9:35 AM
To: Paula Isler

Subject: RE: Docket No. 080208-T!

Hi Paula,

[ appologize for the delay in responding to you. [ was out of the office on Monday. Thank you for your voice mail and
this follow-up message confirming the change in the docket title. T will make the change requested below .

Dorothy

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2008 9:10 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco
Subject: Docket No. 080208-TI

Good morning, Dorothy.

I decided to follow up with an e-mail to your voice mail message from Friday. You are correct. The docket title should be
changed to be consistent with other IXC dockets. Please change the title to:

Acknowledgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No. TJ193 by First Telephone Company, effective December 31,
2007.

Thanks for catching this.
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